
Town of Bluffton 
 184 Bluffton Road – Building Demolition  

and Site Improvements 
IFB #2018-63  

Intent/Notice of Award 
 5/11/2018  

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that IFB #2018-63 for the 184 Bluffton Road – 
Building Demolition and Site Improvements project has been awarded to Creative 
Structures, Inc. 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  


